
Blakenall and Bloxwich Local Neighbourhood Partnership – 
5th April 2007 
 
Locally Appointed Partners – Recommendations of Selection 
Panel 
 
 
1. Purpose of the Report 

This report outlines to the Local Neighbourhood Partnership the 
recommendations of the selection panel held on 23rd March 2007 to consider 
two applications received in respect of the Locally Appointed Partner 
vacancies.  There are 2 LAP vacancies and two applications were considered 
for these vacancies.   
 
2. Recommendations 
 
The LNP is asked to: 

(a) Recommend to appoint the following persons as a Locally 
Appointed Partner.  Their term of office will up to April 2008:-    

• Paul Rowlands 

• Graham Taylor  

 
3. Background 
 
At the July 2006 LNP meeting a report outlining the process for reselection of 
Locally Appointed Partners was presented outlining the following:- 
 
Walsall Borough Strategic Partnership (WBSP) agreed the following 
recommendations from the LNP Chairs Forum:  
 

•  That the existing Locally Appointed Partners continue as 
representatives of the Local Neighbourhood Partnerships until October 
2006 in order for a revised selection process to be introduced. 

 
• That one third of the existing Locally Appointed Partners be reselected 

at Local Neighbourhood Partnership meetings. The second third should 
remain in office until April 2007 and the final third until April 2008.  
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